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Shelby Guizar

From: Shelby Guizar

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 9:26 AM

To: Shelby Guizar

Cc: Liz Olmstead

Subject: Notice of REVISED Decision - Case No. PLA22-28 for 4130 Portland Rd NE and 4000 

Deerhaven Drive NE

Attachments: PLA22-28 Revised Decision.pdf

BCC List: 'Joel Smallwood'; 'Hannah F. Stevenson'; 'Margaret Gander-Vo'; 'Michael Mackin'; 

'Robert Collins'; 'Adam Deshon'; Alan Kessler; Blake Whelchel; 'Brandon Pike'; Claude 

Kennedy; Curtis Pellatz; 'Heather Peck'; Ken Eatwell; 'Ken Spencer'; Laurel Christian; Lisa 

Anderson-Ogilvie; Nitin Joshi; Patricia Farrell; Paul Kowalczyk; Rebai Tamerhoulet; 'Robin 

Dalke (RDalke@cityofsalem.net)'; 'Stevenson, Brent'

Hello, 
 
The REVISED Notice of Decision for Property Line Adjustment Case No. PLA22-28 for 4130 Portland Rd NE and 4000 
Deerhaven Drive NE is attached for your information. Hard copies go out in the mail today for those of you who are to 
receive one.  
 
Revision includes a correction to the address on the first page of the decision.  
 
Application Summary: A Property Line Adjustment to remove an existing property line. 
 
Please direct questions or comments to the CASE MANAGER:  
     Liz Olmstead 
     EOlmstead@cityofsalem.net  
     503-540-2363 
 
Thank you, 
 
Shelby Guizar 
Administrative Analyst 
City of Salem | Community Development Department  
555 Liberty St SE, Suite 305, Salem, OR 97301 
SGuizar@cityofsalem.net | 503-540-2315 
Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn | YouTube| CityofSalem.net 
 
Due to limited staffing, the Planner’s Desk has new temporary hours: 10-4 Monday-Friday  
Questions on Zoning and Sign Permits can also be submitted by email to Planning@cityofsalem.net  
 
 


